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Honorable senators and Representatives: 

For too long we have delayed building a third bridge across the Willamette River. It is 

now more expensive than ever. It will never get cheaper. 

The traffic on t h e bridge is intolerable, to say nothing of what might happen to West 

Salem if a disaster destroyed one of the bridges we already have. 

Bite the bullet and get us a new bridge. 

Thank you.  

 

Mrs. P.J. Ryan 

 


